NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS and
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

BILL RICHARDSON Mark E. Fesmire, P.E.
Governor Director
Joanna Prukop Oil Conservation Division

Cabinet Secretary

April 28, 2006

Energen Resources Corp
ATT: Vicki Donaghey
605 21%. Street North
Birmingham AL 35203

RE: CANCELATION OF INTENT TO DRILL
West Lovington Strawn Unit #23-D
Sec.6, T-16s, R-36¢e
API # 30-025-37546

Dear Vicki:

Per conversation with Carolyn Larson and Donna Mull, Oil Conservation Division is
canceling the API # 30-025-37546. The well this was assigned to is being permited
at a different location.

As of this date, API # 30-025-37546 is canceled. If you have questions on this matter,
please call Donna Mull (505) 393-6161 ext 115.

Yours truly,

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Chris Williams

District [ Supervisor

CW:dm

CC: State Land Office
Bureau of Land Management
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